Companieros en la Vivienda
Greater Albuquerque
Housing Partnership

July 28, 2017

City of Albugquerque
Hydrology Department
James Hughes

Mr. Hughes,

The Greater Albugquerque Housing Partnership is aware of your concerns regarding the rear yard slope
of our Casa Feliz development, specifically Building J located at 511 Espanola St SE 87108.

We understand the disapproval letter was connected to Building K at 523 Espanola St SE, but it was
actually tied to Building J at 511 Espanola St SE. We request your reevaluation of Building K for the
release of a permanent Certificate of Occupancy.

Please consider this letter a commitment to work with the Design Engineer and the City of Albuquerque
Hydrology Department to resolve this issue to your approval, allowing up to 60 days for an appropriate
solution and completion of the task.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Felipe Rael, Executive Director
Greater Albuquerque Housing Partnership
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